
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Headteacher’s Message 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
What fantastic weather we have been enjoying this week. During 
periods of hot weather please try to apply sun cream to your child 
and send them in with a sun hat and water bottle to help keep 
children cool. Please remember that only water is allowed in bottles 
held in the classrooms, other drinks in these bottles will be disposed 
of and replaced with fresh water. 
 
Mrs Woodward will unfortunately not be returning to work for the 
remainder of the summer due to personal reasons. We will ensure a 
good level of consistency for the pupils in this class by using the same 
teacher to cover as often as possible. Please bear with us during this 
time and let us know if any issues occur. 
 
Miss Hill will also be absent for a few weeks due to medical reasons, 
again we will ensure consistency across Year 1 during her short 
absence. 
 
Please take note of the diary dates listed opposite, some of these 
dates come thick and fast but are quite important. The transition 
meetings are a chance for you to meet your child’s new year group 
teams, to hear about the curriculum and to ask questions etc. 
 
Can I please remind parents that children are not allowed to bring in 
unhealthy snacks at break time or in lunch boxes. From September 
we will be introducing The Daily Mile (running a mile every day) and 
a new Healthy Snack Policy, in an effort to fight growing levels of 
obesity and encourage healthy lifestyles. 
 
Thank you all for your support at our Summer Fayre last week. In 
total we raised nearly £1000.00 which will be spent on improving the 
Lower School playground area.  
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Netherbrook Newsletter 
Diary Dates  

 
28.06.2017 - Year 1 - Cannock Chase    
                        Toy Museum 
 
29.06.2017 - Year 1 - Inspire afternoon 
 
03.07.2017 - Year 1 Parent Transition       
                        Meeting at 3.30pm  
 
04.07.2017 - Year 2 Parent Transition  
                        Meeting at 3.30pm 
 
05.07.2017 - Year 3 Parent Transition 
           Meeting at 3.30pm 
 
06.07.2017 - Year 4 Parent Transition 
           Meeting at 3.30pm  
 
07.07.2017 - Year 6 Parent Transition 
           Meeting at 3.30pm  
 
11.07.2017 - Year 5 Parent Transition 
           Meeting at 3.30pm 
 
12.07.2017 - KS2 Production 
 
13.07.2017 - KS2 Production 
 
14.07.2017 - Reports out to parents 
 
20.07.2017 - Year 6 - Drayton Manor 
 
21.07.2017 - Mufti Day -  
                      £1 wear your own clothes 
 
24.07.2017 - Year 6 Leavers Assembly      
                        for parents 
 
25.07.2017 - Break up for Summer        
                        Holidays 3.15pm 

Students of the Week  
W/c 12th June 2017 

 
Year 1 - Ruby H, Lorelai-Jazaine E 
Year 2 - Imogen P, Bethany B 
Year 3 - Lauren W 
Year 4 - Connor K, Logan W 
Year 5 - Ellie W, Chelsea L 
Year 6 - Evan R, Brodie S 

Birmingham Children’s Hospital  
Coffee Afternoon 

Thank you  
We raised an amazing £1088.75 which 

included a donation from the  
Dance Dep0 show. 

The cheque was taken to the Hospital in 
the half term and the Hospital staff 

were extremely grateful. 

Winning Programme 
Numbers were - 

31 44 
 91 109 
146 148 

Please bring the 
winning programme 

into the office to 
claim your prize 



                                    

TODDLER GROUP       

 
Cole Street Methodist 

Church 
Wednesday 1pm - 3pm 

Everyone Welcome 

                                     

Clubbercise   
 

Come along and join in the new 
exercise craze. 

Classes run every Tuesday  
6.30pm - 7.30pm - £4 
  In the main school hall 

Everyone welcome       

 

The Little Plumbing Co.
 

For all your plumbing & 
heating needs,  

Quick response and reliable 
service. 

 
Please call 01384 451930 or 

07985719120 
 

Need a Childminder? 
 

Rated Good by OFSTED in 2016 
Full and part time spaces 

Offering School and Nursery Pick 
up and drop off 

Term Time or All Year 
For further information please call 

Michelle on 07866231793 

Thank you to all the FONS 
members for all their help at the 

Summer Fayre. 
The next meeting will take place 
on Friday 23rd June at 1.30pm in 

the community room.  
Everyone Welcome 

Dance Dep0 
 

We now have a few spaces available 
for ages 3 - 6 to join our Dance 

group. 
Classes run every Thursday 5.00pm - 

5.45pm, £3 per session. 
Please call the School if your child is 

interested in joining 


